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NEWSLETTER

Term 5 – 15th April 2024
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Principal's message

Upcoming Dates

23rd April Year 3 Resident ial parent meeting 3:30pm main hall

25th April Choir attending Raunds Tow n Assembly  6pm

2nd May School Closed for Polling Stat ion

11th May RW SA car boot sale

24th May End of Term 5

3rd June Start  of Term 6

18th June Sports Day  Reception, Y1 & Y2  9:15-10:30 am and Years3, 4, 5 & 6 1:15-2:30pm  (w eather dependent)

3rd – 5th July  Transit ion Days

19th July  End of Term 6

This week has been a wonderful start to the term, 
minus the weather of course!

The pupils have returned calm and fully engaged 
in their learning. The school has seen several 
visitors who have all said how lovely it is coming 
to Windmill and talking to the pupils who were 
polite and happy to talk about what they have 
been doing. 

Have a lovely weekend and see you all on 
Monday.
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Reception have started the summer term in high spirits and are 
looking forward to another wonderful term of learning. 
This week we began our new RE topic all about special books. To 
celebrate, we brought in our own special books from home to 
share with the class. 

Windmill’s Wonderful Work

Year 1 have had such a lovely start to their summer term! The 
children have been eager to learn and have written their cold 
writes, in which they described a busy park scene. We 
were so impressed with adjectives used to create super 
sentences! Well done Year 1, keep up the amazing work.
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Windmill’s Wonderful Work

It has been lovely to welcome everyone back for the 
Summer Term.  We are already showing what brilliant 
learners we are here in Year 2.
In Maths we have been measuring  length and height 
using centimeters. The children have been amazing at 
understanding how to use a ruler for measuring units 
and have had great fun exploring the objects in the 
classroom. They then have been comparing and 
ordering the different objects.

We have had a wonderful first week of the Summer Term 
in year 3 and have hit the ground running with our new 
topics that we will be exploring!
The children have come back with a wonderful attitude to 
their learning which has been evident in their hard work 
this week. 
Highlights this week include a very energetic music 
lesson. The children not only learned a new song but also 
tried their hand at playing it with the instruments. 
We have also explored songs from musicals in our reading 
sessions. It has been wonderful to see the children 
engage with these songs and share their very thoughtful 
views on the lyrics. 
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Windmill’s Wonderful Work

Year 5 have had a wonderful 

start to the Summer term! 

We have all come back ready 

to learn and are diving into 

our new topics. They are 
particularly enjoying reading 

The Nowhere Emporium by 

Ross Mackenzie, predicting 

what will be happening in 

the story and getting to 
know the characters.

This term, Year 4 are learning about the water 
cycle. We have looked at key words such as: 

evaporation, condensation, precipitation and 
percolation.
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Windmill Updates
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